
NEWS RELEASE 
EDSALL CLASS VETERANS ASSOCIATION INC 

A 501(C)3 CHARITY 
 
 

HANDS-ON HISTORY! 
 

THE LAST OF THE TEXAS ESCORTS! Of all the 
Destroyer Escorts built in Texas shipyards 
during World War 2, only one remains in North 
America! She is the USS Stewart DE-238, one of 
85 Edsall Class ships. 
Get your hands on an enduring part of American history! Help restore the Navy 
ships at the AMERICAN UNDERSEA WARFARE CENTER, Seawolf Park, Galveston 
Texas. 
Volunteers are now being accepted to help in the restoration of the USS Stewart 
DE-238 and the USS Cavalla SS-244. 

NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY! 
A willingness to help will give you a chance to spend time on the vessels that 
served America from World War 2, through the Vietnam conflict! 
SIGN UP NOW for the May 17th through May 24th. SPRING Work Week! Sign up 
for a few days or the whole week. We have the best free food in the restoration 
fleet, and you can berth in an historic ship free! Your travel (auto, airline, train, 
bus, etc.) meal expenses and any hotel/motel expenses are deductable as a 
charitable donation on your 2013 income taxes (in 2014). 
For additional information or to sign-on, contact: 
 
Mac Christy ENC USN (RET) 
841 Thomas Rd. 
Pomona KS 66076 
785-255-4368 
machief@hughes.net  
 
This Work Week is sponsored by the EDSALL CLASS VETERANS ASSOCIATION INC; 
www.edsallclassveterans.org  
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